A Letter to Your Neighbor
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   Cheshire’s Lights of Hope
   PO Box 553, Cheshire, CT 06410

   www.cheshireslightsofhope.com

_____________________________________________________________________________
Dear Neighbor,

Cheshire’s Lights of Hope is the luminary fundraising event that will light the streets of Cheshire and unite our town on November 11, 2017 at 4 PM.  This is an important opportunity for neighborhoods and businesses to rally together to raise funds that will benefit: Cheshire’s Lights of Hope Scholarship Fund, The Cheshire Community Food Pantry, Cheshire Youth & Social Services, and The Petit Family Foundation.  

Today, I am contacting you as our street captain for Cheshire’s Lights of Hope.  My name is _______________________________ and I live at _________________________.
I have volunteered to collect your luminary order forms and money, submit the street order to the Lights of Hope Luminary Committee, and distribute the luminaries to you.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Order forms and cash or checks made out to Cheshire’s Lights of Hope should be returned to me no later than October 8, 2017.  If you have any questions please contact me at ___________________________or __________________________
     (Street captain phone number)             (Street captain e-mail address)





For more Cheshire’s Lights of Hope information you can visit www.cheshireslightsofhope.com
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Please cut off this portion and return it with your payment to your street captain.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Street Captain’s Name: _________________________________________

Your Name: _____________________________________________________

House number and street: ______________________________________

Phone number: _______________________E-mail address: ____________________________________

I would like to order__________________ luminary kits at $10 each (1 kit=10 luminaries)
We suggest spacing the luminaries no more than 5 feet apart.

Thank you for being a great neighbor!

I have included cash or check (made out to: Cheshire’s Lights of Hope).
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